
***NOTICE*** 
Starting October 13, 2022, Jarratt town residents will be able to come to the 

Jarratt town office and pick up ARPA VOUCHERS. 

 

To qualify for these vouchers: 

 You must be a Town of Jarratt resident 

 

How do you get your vouchers? 

 You will need to come to the Jarratt town office to pick up the vouchers 

 You will need to give the clerk your name 

 You will need to tell the clerk how many people live in your house 

 The clerk will verify you live in the Town limits of Jarratt by the tax books 

 You will be asked to sign a piece of paper stating you received your vouchers 

 

Participating businesses: Owen Ford, Babbs Slip In, Jarratt Fashop, Jarratt 

Hardware, (expires November 15, 2022), and OG Ribs & BBQ (expires December 

02, 2022 – as he will not open until November 5, 2022) 

 

This voucher project is being supported, in whole or in part by federal award 

#CSLFRF00011514 awarded to the Town of Jarratt by the US Department of 

Treasury 

The reason for this project: to support the businesses and residents of the Town of 

Jarratt still feeling the impact of COVID-19. 

 


